
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th March 2022 
 

Alkincoats park 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
In Marsden, students have been going to ASDA and visiting the café. If the weather is suitable I 
would like to take them to Alkincoats park where they will hopefully transfer skills that they have 
been learning at ASDA. We will be either visiting ASDA or the park every Tuesday so if you would 
like them to purchase a drink or a snack please could you send in money that day. 
 
We will be leaving after lunch and returning in time for them to go home on transport as normal. 
Please can you complete the consent form below if you wish for your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
H. Horrocks 
H Horrocks 
Teaching Assistant 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Alkincoats park (Return to H.Horrocks) 
 
 
Student Name: _______________________________________             
 
 I consent for my child to go to Alkincoats park or ASDA on Tuesday afternooons. 
 
 I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there has been no  
 changes since September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________  Date: ______________ 
 
 
 
 


